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LANCER PARENT-EDUCATOR
PARTNERSHIP

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Each year, the Lancer Parent Educator Partnership (LPEP) strives to provide our K through 8
students and teachers with exciting experiences, educational assemblies, and needed
equipment and supplies that enhance the school experience. To do this, we must hold a
number of fundraisers throughout the year.

This year, LPEP’s fundraising goal is $52,000. Without the support of our Deer Lakes parents
and the community, we will not be able to reach this goal. Families of Deer Lakes students can
show their support for LPEP’s mission in several ways:

1. Joining LPEP: By joining LPEP, families have the opportunity to voice their opinions on
fundraisers, field trips, events, and activities provided to students throughout the year.

2. Monetary Donation: Any amount can make a difference in helping us provide our
students with new educational opportunities and fun, exciting school events.

3. Volunteering: To hold these fundraisers and support events for our students, LPEP is
often in need of family volunteers.

To show your support, please detach the portion below with your selection and return it to your
child’'s homeroom in an envelope marked LPEP Fundraising.

Please contact LPEP Fundraising Director Tessa Seigworth via email at
tessakaye5@gmail.com with any questions.

Thanks in advance for your support!

PARENT NAME: | |

PHONE: EMAIL:
| | | |
STUDENT NAME(S) & SCHOOL(S):

| am interested in joining LPEP and have included my $10 in annual dues.|:|

| am interested in volunteering to help with fundraisers and events. I:'

| can volunteer in the (circle all that apply): Mornings Afternoons Evenings  Anytime

| am making a monetary donation in the following amount (circle one) *

$10 $15 $25 $40 Other Amount: | |

Donations may be made in cash, by check, or electronically at LPEP.org.
Checks should be made payable to LPEP.
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